
 
Dear County Health and Human Needs Committee,  
 
I am contacting you to tell you that I strongly support that your committee appropriate $450,000 for 
initial costs, $6000, for on-going costs and $32,000 on-going costs for the Occupy Village Tiny Houses.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Sincerely,  
Steve Vincent 
301 N. Third St, #101  
Madison WI 53704  
 
 
Dear Health & Human Needs Committee members,  
 
I want to express my support for the project you are undertaking with Occupy Madison to help the 
homeless in the city. As a Madison northsider, I'd feel proud to know that we are doing our part to 
address this growing situation. As for how the property will be managed, I hope that you will consider 
OM's desire to own the land and building. I feel that this may encourage other private groups to find 
creative ways to offer much needed assistance in a timely manner. Thanks for the dedicated service you 
provide to the community!  
 
Yours, 
  
Dennis H Noonan  
1942 Sachtjen St.  
Madison, WI 53704 


